
	
  
Dirk Bikkembergs to Hold Not-for-Profit 
Fashion Show 
MILAN, Jan 5, 2010 / FW/ — Holding a fashion show for charity is nothing new; but 
when it is held during the fashion season, when the fashion press and retail buyers are 
present, the stakes are higher and even with a minute miscalculation, it might 
backfire. 
And that is a risk that Belgian designer Dirk Bikkembergs, famous for his sports 
couture and a member of the Antwerp 6, the designers that rocked and changed the 
fashion world during the 1980s, is willing to take. 
On Monday 18 January 2010 at 11 AM, Dirk Bikkembergs will host its winter 2010 
fashion show at the Teuliè Military School in Milan. 
Tickets are exclusively available via the Dirk Bikkembergs website and require a 
donation of 11 Euros or multiples thereof – so 22 Euros, 33 Euros, etc. 
All profits from ticket sales will be donated to a non-profit Cancer Research 
Foundation, IFOM (The FIRC Institute of Molecular Oncology). 
BUY YOUR TICKETS NOW! 
http://www.bikkembergs.com/en/articles/ticket-store/ticket-store-landing-page.cfm 
ONLY A LIMITED NUMBER OF TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE. 
Remember, this is still first and foremost an industry show, which means that seats 
are limited and that the fashion press and retail buyers will make up the majority of 
attendees. 
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